Mr. Phillips Moore
Director, Office of Airports
Civil Aeronautics Administration W-110
Department of Commerce
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Moore:

Bob Wear has returned from Washington, and reports that you have not as yet received photographs made during your visit in Fort Worth in January.

Even though our records show that the pictures were sent to you and that we have an acknowledgment, I am again sending you additional pictures, and Mr. Carter has autographed two wherein the Certificate of Honorary Membership was presented to Mr. Carter.

With the hope that these reach you safely, and with best wishes,

Sincerely,

Secretary to A. G. Carter

KD: mm

Encl.